Regional Executive Meeting

September 8, 2006

The regional executives met Friday night and although we were there for 3 hours I am not too sure there is a whole lot to pass on.

There was no finance report due to no finance committee meeting.

We did discuss bylaw changes and are trying to have all brought to the RE’s by the May meeting so they can be presented at the September meeting.

We are going through the standing rules at this time to clean up the language and to update information that is out of date.

The winners of the Newsletter contest was again announced in the meeting and Dave thanked Kevin Milton for presenting the awards at Convention.

That was about it so I will just put in some notes that I took at the Governors meeting on Saturday.


The secretary, Carolyn Montgomery, has a new email address: ncccsec@bellsouth.net.  She also stated she mailed 32 hard copies of the minutes, the rest being emailed.

Ballots for national officers will be mailed out the 1st October and need to be mailed back by October 31st.  PLEASE vote and return your ballot even tho there are only 1 person running per national office.  THE NCCC WEBSITE WILL ALSO REFLECT WHICH CLUBS VOTED!!!
Renewal packets will also be mailed out around the 1st week of October to all governors and must be back to our RMD by the 15th of November.  No excuses.
If you have any questions about the budget all RE’s get a complete copy of them and can answer your questions.

There is a minimal increase in K&K insurance for 2007.



Convention in 2007 will be in Nashville.  Registration will begin around February 1st.  They will have whiskey bottles for sale (Jack Daniels Single) and the overall competitors’ award will be a Gibson Guitar.

** Also check your high speed license and make sure it is up to date before arriving at convention.

Ron Ruston spoke about 2008 convention in the Southwest Region and I have booklets to hand out to those governors who did not attend the National meeting.

Winter issue of Blue Bars reports by all regional officers, is due by December 1st.

The charity form for raffle tickets is on the NCCC website as is the 51% sheet governors have to fill out.


I WOULD ALSO LIKE TO CONGRATULATE SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB FOR BEING NUMBER 1 IN THE WEBSITE CONTEST.

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!!!!  Job well done

That is just a sample of what went on at the Governors meeting and if you read the national minutes you can find out more.
Respectfully submitted

Bernyce Molenda

SW RE

